
 

St Clare’s Catholic Primary School 
    Newsletter 23/06/2023 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

I would like to start with some wonderful news. Mrs Holt had a baby girl called Mila on Thursday 15th June, Mum and 
baby are both doing well and we look forward to meeting baby Mila soon. 

Equally, I’d like to extend a huge congratulations to: Ana-Lucia, Anthony, Francesca, Frank,  Hannah E, Hannah O, 
Henry P, Holly B, Jenson, Jessica, Joel, Kevin, Lacey, Lauren, Leon- Junior, Nathan, Oliver L, Rafe, Sara,  Sophia, 
Teddy B, Zhara and Zuza for taking their First Holy Communion on Sunday 11th June. The children sang and read 
beautifully throughout the service.  

Next Tuesday is our Transition morning, where your child will meet their new teacher and participate in some ‘Get to 
know you’ activities. Please go to your current classroom door to come into school as the children will swap classes 
following registration. 

We are very proud of our Minnie Vinnie’s for being so proactive with their fundraising. Next week, they are completing 
a virtual bike ride to London to raise money for the Saint Vincent de Paul charity and then a sleepover in the hall to 
raise money for the homeless. They were visited by a member of the parish this week who explained how valuable the 
money raised will be. You will have received an email encouraging you to sponsor them. When you see this on School 
Spider, it will say £1000. This is an automatically generated amount, we are not expecting a donation of £1000, you can 
donate in multiples of £1, £5 or £10, anything you can spare will be great.  

There are multiple events happening in the coming weeks as we head towards summer, please keep an eye on emails as 
extra details are released. 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Ward 

First Holy Communion 
 

The grace of the Lord Jesus 
Christ and the love of God and 

the fellowship of the Holy Spirit 
be with you all.  

 
2 Corinthians 13:14 

 Athletics 
 

A group of KS2 children went to an Athletics Meeting of 
local schools last Monday.  The rain didn’t dampen our 

spirits and enthusiasm and the children did exceptionally 
well in all different events. 

 
Our Year 5/6 relay girls came 2nd overall. Evah-Mae and 

Levi came away with individual medals. The children 
motivated and supported each other throughout the day .  

We are so proud of them. 



Attendance 

Congratulations to all pupils who have excellent attendance. 
Every second counts. We appreciate there are occasions 
when pupils have got to stay at home, however we continue 
to closely track and monitor attendance. 

Absences 

Please can you send through reasons for pupil absences 
through School Spider. This will be quicker for you. Please 
ensure that you notify school of any changes in contact 
details, as we need to be able to get in touch with you at all 

 Week Ending 
 

Week Ending 
 

Australia 90% 95.6% 

Europe 95.2% 96.4% 

South America 87.8% 84.1% 

North America 93.2% 95.4% 

Africa 96.6% 99.3% 

Asia 96.65 93.8% 

Antarctica 93.7% 96.0% 

Whole School 93.5% 94.4% 

 School Calendar 

Mon 26th June Yr 6 ‘GULP’ Event 

Tue 27th June Y6 to Catholic High School 

   Transition day in school 

   Teddy Bears Picnic—New Reception Class 

Thur 29th June Quad Kids Event  

   Sponsored Bike Ride (Year 6) 

Fri 30th June  Minnie Vinnies sleepover in the hall 

Tue 4th July  Year 5 to Catholic High 

Wed 5th July  Year 6 to London (until Fri 7th July) 

Thur 6th July  Year 3 AmaSing—Deva Stadium 

Tue 11th July  Rocksteady Concert 2.30pm 

Fri 14th July  School Reports out to parents 

   Summer Fair & Yr 5/6 Musical Performance 

Mon 17th July  3.30-4.30 Staff v Year 6 Rounders 

Tue 18th July  Year 6 Leavers Mass (am) in church time TBC         
   parents welcome 

Wed 19th July 9.30am Dress Rehearsal of Y6 performance 

   6pm—Performance –4 tickets per child 

Thur 20th July 5.00-7.00pm Year 6 Leavers Party in school 

   End of term reward—’Colour Run’ 

Fri 21st July  9.30am Year 6 Leavers Assembly—Parents             
   Invited 

   Last day of Academic Year 

External Gate 
 
 

When you are entering or exiting the 
school during the day, please can you ensure the 
gate closes securely behind you, until the magnet 
catches. We are in the process of upgrading the 
gate because the magnet is not working as well as 
it should, but in the meantime, please be extra 
vigilant when entering or exiting the school 
grounds. 

Rainbow Warriors 

      Young Readers Event 
 

  
Miss Mallon arranged for our 
Years 2, 3 and 4 pupils to 
attend a Young Readers 
event with the Literacy 
Trust at Broughton shopping 
centre.  They played with 
toys in the ‘Entertainer’,  
had snacks provided by 
Tesco and had a fabulous 
poetry workshop with award-
winning poet Dom Berry,  and 
left very inspired.   Everyone 
was able to choose a new 
book to take home . 

Colour Run 

On Thursday 20th July, the 
children will take part in the 
end of term reward. This term, 
the children will participate in a 
Colour Run. More details will follow. 


